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FINANCIAL REPORT 

Volunteers in Medicine 
$722,414 

Kids Club School Year 
$738,094 

Kids Club Camp 
$216,587

Foundations 
$1,215,925 

Individuals 
$388,729 

Churches/Orgs 
$265,006

Businesses 
$111,601

Program Fees/Other  
$46,287

2021 Camp Gifts  
$39,543

$226,327 designated for 
future ministry

$163,669 designated for 
clinic equipment

Uninsured adult patients at Volunteers 
in Medicine received quality 

compassionate care at 5,934 medical 
and 543 dental appointments

702 PATIENTS

Dedicated volunteers demonstrate 
Christ’s love at Kids Club (126), at 

Volunteers in Medicine (57) and through 
special projects (102)

285 VOLUNTEERS

Elementary students enjoyed Kids Club 
school-year program twice a week and 
participated in camp 30 summer days  
(avg attendance 204 SY and 62 Camp)

388 CHILDREN

MINISTRY HIGHLIGHTS

• 83% diabetic patients 
successfully managed A1c level

• 88 biblical lessons for kids 
• Launched new healthy 

lifestyles program

• 15,617 meals for students
• $349,046 in services donated 

by ministry volunteers
• 25 local churches represented 

by volunteers and staff

Funding includes 
2023 revenue ($2,027,548) +  

camp gifts carryover ($39,543)

FUNDING 
$2,067,091

EXPENSES
$1,677,095



2023 ANNUAL REPORT

New Clinic Building Under Construction

Oakwood Church is building a new home for Volunteers 
in Medicine. The 9,000 sq ft building is located across 
the street from the current VIM location. The new 
building will provide 6 exam rooms, 3 dental operatories, 
patient education classroom and space for the NBCM 
administrative offices. We look forward to serving patients 
in the new clinic building in late 2024.

By prioritizing relationships, Kids Club is making 
an impact on behavior, academics and beyond. 

At the beginning of the school year, Roberto was 
behind in reading and math, and was having a 
difficult time regulating his emotions. 

“Relationship building is the most important 
part of what we do,” shares Kids Club Program 
Coordinator Lauren Tysdal. “You can’t share the 
love of Christ with someone who doesn’t feel that 
connection with you.”

As the Kids Club team invested in him over time, 
Roberto began to grow. Now he is eager to lend a 
helping hand and fosters connections with others 
each day.

Just knowing you have somewhere to go when 
you need support can make all the difference  
in the world. 

Jackie became a patient at Volunteers in 
Medicine four years ago, and the clinic 
has provided much-needed medical care 
throughout her health journey with multiple 
strokes and recent skin cancer. However, she 
said the emotional and spiritual support may 
have been the most profound.

“I just feel better equipped now because I’m on the 
right medications. They’ve made a huge impact as 
far as me having hope,” Jackie said. “Just knowing 
that someone is there makes things easier.”

Scan the QR Code or visit nbcm.org/stories  
to hear more of Jackie + Roberto’s stories

Impact of Hope: Jackie’s 
Volunteers in Medicine Story

The Importance of Connection: 
Roberto’s Kids Club Story


